
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Clark County Department of Public Works (CCPW) is reaching out to inform you of 
upcoming construction activity on Fort Apache Road between Blue Diamond Road to 
Huntington Cove Parkway. 

Construction on the Fort Apache Road project is set to begin on Monday, March 18th, 2024. Fort 
Apache Road (Phase 2) – from Blue Diamond Road to Huntington Cove and Pebble Road – from 
Fort Apache Road to Durango Drive and Presley Glen Avenue – from Fort Apache Road to and 
existing 1000 feet east. This project will widen Fort Apache to 2 lanes in each direction with 
buffered bike lanes and medians. Work will include excavation, new plantmix bituminous pavement, 
UTACS, concrete curb and gutter, asphalt paths, mill and overlay of existing pavement, 
construction of 2 new crossings for existing washes and storm drain infrastructure, ITS 
infrastructure, traffic signal modifications, new traffic signal at Fort Apache Road and Ford Avenue, 
street lighting, utility adjustments pavement markings, and traffic signing, and associated 
improvements. We apologize for any inconvenience and will work diligently to complete this work as 
soon as possible. 
Please drive safely in the work zone areas 
and be advised of the following: 

 Proceed with caution and be aware of 
construction personnel and equipment 
operating in the area. 

 Excavations will be necessary to complete 
the work. Please use extreme caution around 
the work area. 

 Traffic is encouraged to use alternate routes 
whenever possible to avoid delays. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
For immediate safety concerns please contact the contractor contact.  
Any other general questions regarding the project, please contact Clark County at (702) 455-6000 or 
via email to InTheWorks@clarkcountynv.gov.  
 
If you would like to receive emails providing project updates showing traffic impacts and other pertinent information for 
this project, please send an email to fortapache.publicoutreach@gmail.com with Fort Apache Road in the subject.                     

Working hours for this project are 7:00 A.M. to 3:30 
P.M. Monday through Friday. The contractor will 
ensure that outside of these working hours, access to 
private residences and schools within traffic control 
setups will be maintained. Residents who will be 
affected directly by temporarily restricted driveway 
access will be notified by the contractor. 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
Fort Apache Road – Blue Diamond Road to Huntington Cove Parkway, 

Pebble Road – Fort Apache Road to Durango Drive and Presley Glen Avenue 

Project Summary 
Contractor: Tand, Inc. 

Bid#: 606638-23 

Project Start Date: March 18th, 2024 

Estimated Completion Date: Spring of 2025 
Construction Hours: Monday-Friday, 7:00 A.M. 

to 3:30 P.M. 
Clark County Public Works Department:  
(702) 455-6000 

CCPW Construction Management Contact:  
Bisrat Alemayehu, (702) 205-0811 

Contractor Contact: 
Tand Inc. (702) 889-4676 

Project Superintendent:  
Daniel Meyer (702) 400-9010 

Project Manager:  
Kevin Titsworth (702) 415-1569 
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